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22 February 2023 
 

To:  All residents  

 The Wilds Estate 

 

 

Dear The Wilds Members, 

 

SPEEDING AT THE ESTATE 

 

We refer to a previous notice dated 19 January 2023, wherein residents were informed that 

speeding within the Estate has become a serious matter of concern. 

 

Despite alluding our residents, we have had 5 incidents reported within the last 3 days which 

resulted in an escalation. 

 

We have notified residents that The Board has approved the purchase of a speed camera that 

will become operational within the next week. 

 

Appropriate actions and the imposing of a fine for non-compliance with the rules pertaining 

to speeding will be implemented without fail. 

 

The system will record the details of the offender and will be referenced to the respective 

stand or property.  

 

We again request that residents adhere to the speed limit of 40Kmh as there will be no 

lenience and tolerance for speeding offenses going forward. 

 

 

C Groenewald 

ESTATE GENERAL MANAGER 

 


